NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Sealed bids are now being accepted by Greene County Solid Waste Management for the
operation of a Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event for Greene County. Bids for these
services shall be submitted in sealed envelopes addressed to the Solid Waste Superintendent, PO
Box 485, Catskill NY 12414, and should be clearly marked “Bid for Operation of the Household
Hazardous Waste Collection”. Each bid must be accompanied by a bid security for $2,000.00 in
the form of a certified check or bond subject to the conditions provided in the specifications.

Services required include the preparation of a Written Plan, providing trained personnel and
equipment for the collection event, securing all required permits, and the handling and
transportation of the collected waste to a permitted disposal facility.

No bidder may withdraw his/her bid within forty-five (45) days after the actual date of the bid
opening.

All bids are to be accompanied by a signed Certificate of Non-Collusion.

Bids shall be received NO LATER than Tuesday, April 5, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. at the office of
Greene County Solid Waste Management, 240 West Main Street, PO Box 485, Catskill, NY
12414, at which time the bids will be opened and publicly read. All bid documents and contract
documents, including specifications governing the contracts, may be obtained, and sealed bids
delivered to, the offices of Greene County Solid Waste Management, at 240 West Main Street,
Catskill NY, 12414 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Greene County Solid Waste Management expressly reserves the right to waive any formalities in
the bids, to accept any bid, to reject any or all bids or to award any or all items, as the best
interest of Greene County may require.

Scott. R Templeton, County Highway and Solid Waste Superintendent
518.943.4600



